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Newsletter 16th May 2018 
ELSA Programme 

Our school has been invited to take part in an ELSA training programme which will enable staff to better 

support children in understanding and dealing with their emotional responses to a range of situations. 

As part of this training, we will be talking to children about the way they feel at different times, the sorts of 

things that they find difficult to cope with in school, as well as what makes them feel positive and happy. 

The aim is for the staff to help pupils better understand their feelings and reactions and to find constructive 

ways of dealing with more difficult situations that they may find themselves in. 

If you have any further questions about this, please do come and speak to me. 

 

Science week 

REMINDER – the children are invited to dress up as scientists, should they wish, on Wednesday 23
rd

 May 

and Mrs Miller would appreciate any more cotton socks and small drinking bottles.  We hope it will be a fun 

and educational end to the term. 

 

Parent Help 

You may have notice some steady changes to improve the outdoor classroom belonging to Venus and Mars. 

Thank you to any parents who have already helped with this. The next step is to clean, sand down and 

repaint the fence in different colours. This will be quite a job so we are looking for anyone who will be 

willing to donate some of their time to be able to do this. If you think this is something you would be able to 

help us with please do let Mrs Winchester know and hopefully we will be able to put together a team of 

people. 

 

Baby Blanket found 

A pink baby blanket (with owls on and ribbon tassels), has been handed in to the office.  Do come and look 

if you think it belongs to your child. 

 

Reminders 

1) Class Photos – these are on display in the corridor by Mrs Mac’s office.  All orders and money to be 

handed in by the end of term please. 

2) Please make sure your child has PE kit in school every day. 

   
Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher                                                                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Dates for diary 

Fri 18 May  Royal Wedding Street Party 

Mon 21 May  Science Week 

Tues 22 May  Friendly Hockey Match v John Wesley School 

Wed 23 May  Dress up as a scientist 

Fri 25 May  Term 5 ends 

Mon 4 Jun  Inset Day – no children in school 

11, 12, 13 June  Y6 PGL residential trip 

Fri 15 Jun  PTA Father’s day surprises room 

Mon 25 Jun  Ashford Oaks pupils visiting Jupiter class 

Weds 27 Jun  Y6 – Safety in Action 

Fri 29 Jun  Jupiter class – visit to Police HQ, Maidstone 

Thur 5 July  Chessington trip – Jupiter class (TBC) 

Fri 6 July  School Sports Day  

   PTA Summer Fair 

Tues 17 July  Y6 Leaver’s Concert – 6.30pm – School Hall 

Fri 20 July  END OF SCHOOL YEAR 
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